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CONFERENCE TO EXPLORE UNIVERSITY'S ROLE IN SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

An all-day conference will be held Thursday in the Meadow Brook estate clubhouse
to acquaint faculty and staff with current and forthcoming programs of the Univer-
sity in the field of social responsibility. The program, to begin at 9 a.m., will
cover such areas of concern as involvements in urban affairs, special educational
programs for the disadvantaged, and reexamination of University hiring policies.
All faculty and staff are invited. Interested persons should contact Gottfried
Brieger, chairman of the committee on instruction, by Tuesday.

The morning session will have brief presentations on specific programs or planning.
Speakers and their topics will be Glen Brown, admissions; Lowell Eklund, continuing
education; Karl Gregory, urban development; George Matthews, black studies; Albert
Munson, Black Culture Center; Manuel Pierson, Upward Bound and Project 20; and
Gladys Rapoport, financial aid. The afternoon will be devoted to small discussion
sessions to be followed by a brief resume from each study section.

BOHLERS LOOK AHEAD The OU Girls Bowling League season has just ended, but

members are already making plans for next year's activities.

A note from them reads "anyone wishing to join the league and become better
acquainted with their co-workers should contact the secretary, Connie Cummings."

Present plans are to bowl at Orchard Lanes, on Opdyke between Auburn and South
Boulevard, on Thursday evenings at 6:30 p.m.

ADDRESSES LAW OFFICERS Harry VanHook, assistant director of courses in Continuing

Education, spoke in Flint last week before an organization

of chief probation officers in Michigan. His topic was "Emerging Criteria for
Effectiveness: The Chief Probation Officer as a Manager."

ARTICLE PUBLISHED Glenn Jackson (engineering) discusses "A Method for the
Direct Measurement of Crossover Model Parameters" in an

article appearing in the current edition of IEEE Transactions on Man-Machine
Systems.

LOOKS AT PRESCHOOLERS "Preschool Programs for the Disadvantaged--A Commentary"
is the title of an article by Sidney W. Graver (education),

appearingin a recent editionof Offspringmagazine.


